
From:  Armando Marsella <almarsella@me.com>

Sent time:  05/10/2020 09:40:33 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millenium
 

We need a 45 day extension to adequately review this huge project especially the earthquake fault 
directly under it. 

Our thanks

Al marsella and Joseph and Mary Marsella. 

Sent from the iPhone of Al MarsellaFrom 1666438019347300443@xxx Mon May 11 23:18:58 +0000 2020


